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*Message from the editor in Chief 

 

 
The year 2022 promises many exciting developments for the Global Journal of                       

Information Technology: Emerging Technologies (GJIT). In addition, every year, the number of 

citations continues to rise strongly in proportion to the increase in the number of articles published. 

In this respect, first of all, we would like to thank all our authors who have contributed to the success 

of our journal. While reviewing our new issue, we saw articles from different authors from different 

countries: Cyprus, Jordan, Iran etc. 

The multiculturalism policy followed in our globally-focused journal makes us happy with every new 

issue. We examine the following research areas in the current issue; The topics of “Creating a Mobile 

Application for Online Shopping that has all the Features Required for the  Process”, “Requirements 

For The Use Of E-Learning In University Education (Theoretical Study)”, “Attitudes Of Physical 

Education Teachers InJordan Towards The Use Of The Internet In The Educational Process”, “An 

Inquest into the Degree of M.A. Translation Students’ Familiarity with Computer-Assisted Translation 

(CAT) Tools”. We will continue to contribute to the literature within the scope of Educational 

Technologies with our strong team. Thanks to all our authors the contributors to this issue. 

Hope to see you in our new issue. 

Asist. Prof. Dr. Ezgi Pelin YILDIZ 

Global Journal of Information Technology: Emerging Technologies Chef Editor 
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